
Port Alexander’s Board Report 
 
Elementary 
 
We have been getting a lot nicer weather, which allows us to 
get outside and enjoy those hands-on activities. A family in 
town recently got ducks, so our interest has been everything to 
learn about ducks. We have been designing and building the 
coop with our elementary students, been reading all about the 
care for ducks and the different duck breeds, been learning 

how to create 
collages on the ipad 
of all the cute 
pictures, and much 
more.  
 
In social studies, our students are learning about the 
“Reconstruction Era” post Civil War times, and we 
keep progressing forward with the core reading and 
math subjects.  
 
 

ATTSAA Update 
 
Our application window is open from April 7th-21st, so we are eager to see how many students 
apply! We are actively looking for a female host family to live in the teacher housing.  
 


